
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
         September 13 , 2022 
 
 

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 
 

Request for Service Transportation 
 

      
 
We are looking for a transportation service based on the following details listed  
below: Please submit your quotation to transport@itsmorefuninthephilippines.co.uk 
or info@itsmorefuninthephilippines.co.uk before October  4 , 2022  
 
Requirements are as follows:  
 

1) Date of service required – October 14-16, 2022  
2) Number of seater car/Van - 9-seater  
3) Required Insured Car with fully licensed driver 
4) Time of pick up- 4am 
5) Congestion and Road tax are included in the invoice 
6) Driver will be able to assist in loading and unloading of materials  

7) Destination Address: St. Matthew's RC Church Hall, 36 Carnethie St., 
Rosewell, EH24 9AT 

 
 
 
 
Signed by: 
 
 
 
Gerard O. Panga 
Tourism Attaché 
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